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To:  The Vienna Town Council and Town Manager 

  

From:  Ed Somers, Chair, Transportation Safety Commission 

  

Subject: Shared Mobility Devices (SMD) Pilot Program 

  

Date:  December 4, 2019 

 

At their October 29, 2019 meeting, the Transportation Safety Commissions (TSC) heard a 

presentation from the Department of Public Works (DPW) summarizing the proposed SMD pilot 

program.  Following the presentation, the TSC provided feedback and questions to DPW then 

opened to the floor for public comments. 

 

During the November 26, 2019 TSC meeting, DPW reviewed the adjustments made to the 

SMD pilot program documents based on comments from the previous TSC meeting and 

answered questions from the previous TSC meeting. 

 

Following a discussion, the TSC approved the following motion: 

 

“The Transportation Safety Commission (TSC) supports the SMD pilot program and 

documents associated with the program, as amended.  Documents include: SMD 

Memorandum of Agreement (MOA), SMD Permit Application, and SMD Pilot Summary.  

TSC recommends Town Council to support the SMD pilot program and documents 

associated with the program.” 

 

The motion was made by Vice Chair Beth Eachus, seconded by Commissioner Loginn Kapitan, 

and carried by a vote of 8 to 0.  Commissioner Charlie Strunk was not in attendance.  

 

Attachments   

 


